
The Wintershall Travelling Crib Lambeth 2024 

 

The Wintershall Travelling Crib 

Lambeth Palace 2024 

 

It was so well organised and we really appreciated all the details, thoughts and 
messages that were put in, including the pilgrim' bags! 

Meeting the animals is very special for the city children. It was the first time some 
of my children had seen real sheep.  

Thank you so much, it was such a wonderful day. The organisers, actors and staff 
involved were incredibly friendly and helpful and made this such an easy trip for our 
school. Well worth the journey through London! 

It's very helpful that the Travelling Crib is early this year so we have time to 
incorporate what we have experienced into our RE and collective worship back at 
school. 

 I am looking forward to seeing the impact of this school trip on our learning back at 
school. 

The children loved the pilgrim bags and were very excited when they learnt they 
could take them away with them. The symbols really helped them remember the 
nativity story and the characters they met.  

The pilgrim bag for Year 1 children, collecting items at each station made it more 
memorable for them. We have since discussed each item and the story at each 
station, and the children had a great understanding of the stories that were told! 

I thought it was an extremely organised workshop, the actors from the Nativity story 
were brilliant and realistic. The children all had a great time and the adults 
accompanying all said how great the trip was! 

The children loved the animals! One child said "this is the best trip that I have been 
on" 

The children loved the interactive nature of the crib. The purple bag which they gave 
each child really helped with the learning this week too.  

This is my third year and it always such an enjoyable experience. Thank you to all 
your staff who go out of your way to accommodate us and make this such a special 
event. 

It was a wonderful experience for the children and organised brilliantly 

Year 3 child "we got five gifts and we could keep them!" 

 Year 6 child "I really loved this trip. I've never been on anything like this before"  

Year 3 child "it was so exciting. I loved meeting the animals. It was so fun"  

Year 5 "this was the best school trip I've ever been on" 

 Year 1 teacher "I can't wait to come back next year. It was so magical" 

Year 3 child  “I loved touching the donkeys, I even fed one.” 

Year 4 child “The trip was amazing. I loved the things I collected. It was so fun!!!” 
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